
                          BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Dec. 14, 2012 
 
        Dear Lions,  

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building on Wednesday December 19th.    The meeting will be our annual 
Holiday Party starting at 6pm. We will be served dinner at 7pm. If you have 
a favorite Holiday dessert,  please consider bringing it along to share at the 
party. The Board will meet at 6:30 for a short meeting.   

 The price for the evening will be $25.00/couple or $15.00/person. 
Guests are also welcome so let’s make this a great Lions event.   

A big thank you goes out to all members who purchased gifts for the 
needy children. Great job Lions.    These gifts and food baskets will be 
distributed on Monday December 17th starting at 9 am at Faith United 
Church. Any members who could help would be greatly appreciated. 

Members not able to attend our party are wished a Merry Christmas, 
Happy Hanukkah and a Healthy New Year from the Officers. 

Our January dinner meeting will be the 16th with a visit from our Dist. 
Governor. Official dress is requested at this meeting. The January 2nd date 
will be our regular Board Meeting, all are welcome.  
          DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Dec. 19th Holiday Party (6pm at the Lions Building) 
     Jan. 2nd Board Meeting 
     Jan. 16th Regular Meeting (Dist. Gov.) 
          Reminder:  
                           Bring food items for the food pantry to the party. 

                                                     
                                         Hope to see you Wed. 

 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 
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